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Statement From

Venceremos On
Communist League

Several months ago, a statement
was circulated among organiza-
tions participating in the
"Third World Coalition™ (ro
longer In existence), based

in San Francisco. That state-
ment was, essentially, a posi-
tion on the Communist League.
It stated that the Communist
League was to be excluded from
the Third World Coalition and™
listed a number of reasons.

The name of Venceremos Or-
ganization was mistakenly plac-
ed on the list of organizations
who were i1n support of the
statement. Venceremos informed
the Coalition to remove our
name, but somehow this was not
done.

We would like to make it
publicly clear that we had
nor have nothing to do with
that statement, or with any pos
ition on the Communist League.
Though we have had very little
contact, we qonsider our rela-
tions with the Communist League
to be friendly, and hope that
they continue to be so.

Venceremos Central Committee.



